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Maths Calculations



Introduction

 A new Primary National Curriculum for 
England was introduced in September 2014.

 Some aspects of maths have moved from one 
year group to another, some are new and 
some have been removed.

 The new curriculum is more demanding than 
the previous and children are expected to be 
taught, and learn more than before.



 The new curriculum is currently statutory for 
children in Years 1, 3, 4 and 5 and will be for 
all children from September 2015 (Year 2 and 
6)

 This is because children currently in Year 2 
and 6 will sit SATs based on the old 
curriculum.

 One key change is the reintroduction of 
efficient methods such as vertical addition 
and subtraction and long division.



 All the objectives from the new curriculum 
will be worked on throughout the year.

 Children are taught their year group 
objectives so you will need to be familiar with 
these – please refer to the National 
Curriculum or available handouts.

 Any extra support you can provide in helping 
your child is greatly valued.



Headline changes to the maths curriculum

 Multiplication facts now have to be learnt up to 
12 x 12

 A single formal written method is to be taught for 
addition, subtraction, multiplication and 
division

 Calculation of fractions is included

 Calculation of the area of shapes other than 
squares and rectangles is included

 Probability has been removed from KS2 to KS3

 Emphasis on essential numeracy skills and 
arithmetic including money and time

 Calculators to be limited to later years.



Specific changes: Year 1



Specific changes: Year 2



Specific changes: Year 3



Specific changes: Year 4



Specific changes: Year 5



Specific changes: Year 6



Progression in calculations

 Addition: Mrs McMurray

 Subtraction: Mrs O’Connell

 Multiplication: Miss Duncan

 Division: Mrs Laws-Williams


